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I’m writing to testify in favor of LD 1259 and LD 1971. Maine law enforcement 
offers must not be contracted to work on ICE’s behalf. Maine police should be 
protecting the workers, families and communities in our state, not assisting ICE in 
trampling over our rights, tearing apart our families and attacking our communities. 
This is our chance as Maine to stand up and say NO to the horrifying wave of 
unfettered, unconstitutional and deeply inhumane attacks on immigrants and their 
families unleashed by the federal government across the country, including our 
neighbors and colleagues here in Maine. Thank you for voting in favor of both LD 
1971 and LD 1259.


